
 
 

 

 

The months are flying by, we have our last few weeks with the children who are 

leaving to go to school and lots of busy events are planned. We wish them lots of 

luck at school and hope we see them soon in their uniform. They had beautiful 

graduation photos last week and if you are wanting to order these need doing as 

soon as possible.  

The children are very busy at nursery as always with visits to the park, library and 

the shop; however within their individual groups they have their own focus. The 

babies are focusing on under the sea with lots of sensory and creative activities 

planned. The Tweenies are focusing on numbers, shapes and colours as they have 

shown a great interest in this over the last few weeks and the staff would love to see 

them develop further. The Tigers are focussing on the month of summer and all the 

wonderful summer activities and preparing for school with various role play and 

school challenges.  

I know we live in a busy lifestyle and are rushing to make it to places on time; but 

please enter and exit our car park with caution. There are still a few of you who enter 

the car park at a high speed; it really is important to enter at a slow speed to ensure 

everyone is safe.  

Please be reminded the week commencing 15th July is the last week for the children 

who attend for funding only. The funding will begin again on 2nd September. If 

parents are wanting to change days of attendance in the next term please let me 

know at your earliest convenience while we have the availability.  

Please ensure you update the details on your child’s 30 hours childcare account to 

ensure that we are able to claim the hours in September, if your child is entitled from 

September then please apply for this and pass on the code to me as soon as you 

have it, the last date the code can be passed on is 31st July.  

I am away from nursery week commencing 15th July and will return Tuesday 23rd 

July, as always the team will be here to help and anything for my attention will be 

responded to on my return. 

Thanks Nicole and Team x 

Dates for the diary 

 2nd and 3rd July – Tiger Parents evening 

 5th July – Graduation morning 

 12th July – Leavers Party 

 19th July – Sports day 

 22nd July – 30th August – Summer Holidays 

 2nd September – Funding hours begin 


